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Greenwell Point Public School 

 NEWSLETTER 
                                          School Motto – Growing and Learning Together 

Phone:  444 71379                            Fax:  444 71550                                email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

RELIEVING PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Catherine Glennan                  21st August  2017                                  Term 3  Week 7 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT:  
Dear Parents, 
 
I'd like to congratulate our Southern Stars performers for an outstanding set of 
performances last week and over the weekend. You did yourselves, your par-
ents and your school proud. Reports all indicated that it was an amazing event. 
A huge thank you must go to Mrs Williams for all of her organisation and coordi-
nation as well as a big thank you to parents who transported the children to and 
from the venue. We could never provide these experiences without your sup-
port.  
 
Next week we will commence our NAPLAN online tests for Year 3 and 5 stu-
dents. These tests are a trial run for moving NAPLAN to a completely online 
platform in 2018. Results from these tests will not be published as they are not 
officially being marked. These tests will purely be to test the capabilities of our 
equipment and internet capabilities. 
 
This Thursday will be our P&C meeting.  The meeting will commence at 1:30pm 
and the focus for this weeks meeting will be the trivia night that is being held in 
October. If you have any spare time and wish to be a part of the organisation of 
the event, please come along. 
 
I’d like to welcome Mrs Miller back full time to Greenwell Point Public School. 
 
Lastly, thank you for support in making sure your child comes to school each 
day with a school hat and a school jumper. The children look amazing when 
they are all wearing their uniforms. 
 
Regards, 
Catherine Glennan  
Relieving Principal 

 
TEXT BOOK FEES: 
This is the last reminder to pay for textbooks.  Notes will be sent home 
next week to families that have not yet paid.  The costs for textbooks for  
Kindergarten: $28.55 and for Years 1,2,3,4,5 and Year 6 is $38.35. Please pay 
as soon as possible. Thank you to the parent who have already paid. 
 

BOOK CLUB: 

Is due back by the 4th September. Please remember where possible to use 
LOOP when ordering Book Club, if you have any problems come and see 
Louise and she will help with ordering on line. Did you know by using LOOP 
you receive the opportunity to earn $10 bonus per consecutive book clubs. 

 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

  
AUGUST: 
 
31 P & C  Meeting 
 
SEPTEMBER: 
 
4 Book Club due back 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at 

school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss 

out on the updates and photos on 

your devices.  Like our page today! 

 

 

Get our School Stream App, it’s 

Greenwell Point Public School in the 

palm of your hand. Download from 

ITunes or Google Play. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 

P&C MEETING 
This Thursday 31st August will be the P&C meeting at 1:30pm in the library. 
 
COLOURING COMPETITION: 
The Marine Rescue colouring in is due back to school NO LATER than the 11th October. This is for the Ma-
rine Rescue Day which will be held on the 12th November at the Greenwell Point Bowling Club. 

 
 

 

 
……………………………………………………...…………………………….………………... 
                                                      CANTEEN MEAL DEAL 

                                                        1st September, 2017  
 

I give permission for …………………………………………………………………… to receive a Hot 
Dog, popper and a piece of fruit of the week all for $5. Please remember the canteen is only open 
for lunch so it is up to you to remember to bring your recess. ALL ORDERS MUST BE IN BY 
WEDNESDAY MORNING. This week the canteen will also be selling Custard cups for 50c.  

  

 

  ………………………………..                                         ………………………………..  

      Signature                                                                                     Date  

 

 

Are you collecting your stickers for our school.  If you need a sticker chart just 

ask in the office or drop your stickers in the box in our office foyer. Don’t forget 

to ask your family, friends and neighbours to help collect stickers for our school. 

Happy Birthday 

     Congratulations and Happy Birthday. 

Chelsea who turns  8 on Saturday   

Congratulations  Southern Stars Cast  


